
News story: Red Falcon and Phoenix
report published

Our report into the collision between the passenger ferry Red Falcon and the
motor cruiser Phoenix while heading for Cowes, Isle of Wight on 29 September
2018, is now published.

The report contains details of what happened and the subsequent actions
taken: read more.

Press enquiries

Press enquiries during office hours 01932 440015

Press enquiries out of hours 020 7944 4292
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